GSRR 2018-19 Feedback Form Due by May 9", 2018

Date of Review: Name of Site or Group:

The following individuals are providing feedback on the draft GSRR for school year 2018-19:

Name Representative Group

Name

Representative Group

Suggestions to the current draft GSRR:

As a group those noted above could support the GSRR draft for 2018-19:

If “No” was marked above, the main change needed in the GSRR is:

__NO

TUSD is soliciting input to update the GSRR. The current draft includes previous input from parents,
families, staff, and community members. At this time we are seeking additional input from school
councils and SCPC. Please use this form for providing feedback on the current draft of the GSRR and

send it to charlotte.brown@tusdl.org
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